
City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 303 243-2633 

February 5, 1980 

Mr. David M. Leonard, P.E. 
Armstrong Engineers and Associates, Inc. 
861 Rood AVenue 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Dave: 

Re: Mesa County Road Improvement District 1980 

In response to your letter of January 30, 1980, the following 
are potential impacts on the City: 

1. The sewer taps still need to be installed from the sani-
tary sewer to the property lines on Chestnut Drive prior 
to construction of the road improvements. This work 
could be included to be performed by the road contractor 
or we could do the work on time and materials basis. 	In 
any case you should determine the tap locations desired 
and arrange for the work as early as possible. 

2. Sanitary sewer manholes on all four (4) roads should 
be adjusted to finished grade by the road contractor. 

Thank you for the opportunity to input into the County improve-
ment district process. 

Very truly yours, 

Ronald P. Rish, P.E. 
City Engineer 

RPR/hm 

cc - Jim Patterson 
Ralph Sterry 
Wayne Warren 
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